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22 Oetober l9T3

Dear Resident:

Thi.s may seem like a strange questi-on, but are "ou planrling to mwe in the
near future?

The Kitsilano Citizene Ccnr,r-i-ttee on Menta] Health, jn .conjunction w"ith the
Metropolitan Board of Health of Greater Vancouver, ls J.oold,ng for a place
to house a mental trealth centrq in and for the Kitsilano area. We would
].ike the centre to be i.n a ho:se in order to create a more informal. end
comfortable atmosphere than an office.

We are contactiag I'ou because vou live in one of the fehr houses that is
located on su-itablv zoned land.

So, if vou are planning to nove in the next few months, we world very rnrch
like to hear about it, before ..rou give notice t'o your landlurd,

ff we are able to use your house we w'ilI contribute $2Or0O tcrvrard your
moving cogts,

Y su can get in toueh with us at the Kitsilano Planning Centre - phone
733 55y+ and ask for $uzanne or Dave - and we wj]l be glad to prorlde any
further infornation vou may require.


